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October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, Year 7 students are currently studying the Norman conquest of England and 
the subsequent castle building that took place during the medieval era.  The History department 
are inviting Year 7 students to design and build a model castle that will be entered into a 
competition to be judged by Mr. Ellis, Headteacher.   

We ask that the model castles are brought into school no sooner than Monday 8 January 2024. 
All entries will be displayed in the school hall at 3.30pm on Wednesday 10 January 2024 and you 
are very welcome to come along and enjoy what is always a fantastic display.  Year 8 students 
will also be displaying their model trenches at the same time. Students will be expected to take 
their castles home after the exhibition. 

There will be prizes for the winners and everyone who enters will receive a letter of recognition 
and house points.  The competition is not compulsory and normal homework will be set via 
Educake. 

Please encourage your child to take part.  They are welcome to make the model with a friend if 
they wish. 

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Lewis 

Mr. Lewis 

Head of History 

 

 

 


